## TOWN OF WEST SENECA



TOWN SUPERVISOR SHEILA M. MEEGAN TOWN COUNCIL EUGENE P. HART JOHN M. RUSINSKI

July 19, 2012

To:

Honorable Town board Members

From: Matthew D. English

Re:

Rear Loading Refuse Trucks and Packers

Dear Honorable Town Board Members:

On July 11, 2012, we had a sealed bid opening in the Town Clerk's Office for the purchase of two (2) Rear Loading Refuse Trucks and Packers for the Sanitation Department. Thirteen bids were received.

I am recommending Fleet Maintenance, 67 Ransier Dr, West Seneca, NY for their bid of the 2013 Freightliner 114SD with the Wayne Fury Rear Load Packer at \$166,684.00 each for a total of \$333,368.00.

Sincerel:

Matthew D. English

Superintendent of Highway





